





KLESMITH, DANIELA; Becky Joniska (RJoniska@idem.IN.gov); SEWELL, JEFF
Cc: Garl, Jerri-Anne; Geyer, Rebecca; Staniec, Carol
Subject: FW: RD&D FR notice final

The final RDD rule was published in the Federal Register yesterday. The rule extends the time period for RDD permits
and commits the Agency to publishing an Advanced Notice of Proposed Rulemaking to explore a permanent change to
the 258 requirements to allow wet landfills. The preamble indicates that states already approved for the RDD rule (all
RS states have this approval) would need to notify the Region per 40 CFR Part 239 if you change your rules to extend the
permit time period.

We will be following up with more specifics on the notification procedure soon.
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